
 

 

 
18 September, 2023 

 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra - Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400 051 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

 
 
Sub: Denial of News Item circulating in media 
 

Ref: “Vodafone Idea Limited” (IDEA / 532822) 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is in relation to News Item titled ”Vodafone Idea to be acquired by a US telecom 

giant Soon? Verizon, Amazon, or Starlink, in the race”, which is doing rounds in 

electronic and social media. 

 

We wish to submit that the said News Item is incorrect. The Company is not in any such 

discussion with any of the named parties.  

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 
For Vodafone Idea Limited 
 
 
 
 
Pankaj Kapdeo 
Company Secretary 
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